
Stowe Family Law SRA Diversity Data 2023
All law firms regulated by the Solicitors Regulation
Authority (SRA) are required to collect, report, and publish
a summary of their workforce diversity data.

In June 2023 Stowe asked colleagues to complete a voluntary diversity survey and
124 colleagues (41%) from across the firm participated. 

The data gathered brings valuable insight into our current workforce and informs
plans that support diversity, inclusion and belonging in our growing team.


